June 5" 2017

Notice to All
Residents of

24 Mabelle Avenue and 50 Cordova Avenue

Please be advised that the Pool Area will be closed on Tuesday, June 6“', 2017 for
Electrical and Mechanical repairs.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and request your co-
operation in this matter.

Sincerely,
Wilstar Management Ltd.

PER:%_(_J

Frank Carone
Senior Property Manager
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WILSTAR MANAGEMENT LTD.
8001 WESTON ROAD, SUITE 201, WOODBRIDGE, ONTARIO L4L 9C8
PHONE 416-224-1705 FAX 416-224-1399



